NEDERLANDS INSTITUUT VOOR VOLKSVOEDING

TELEFOON 59888 GEM. GIRO N1909 AMSTERDAM-C.,

May 3 , 1959

Department Nieuwe Prinsengracht 55

Prof.and Mrs. A. Keys 3270 Lake Owasso Heights St Paul 12 ,Minnesota U.S.A.

Dear Prof. and Wrs. Keys,

Thank you very much for the copy of your recipe book. I am sure it is welcomed by many here and you will certainly have the satisfaction that it fills a gap between knowledge and its practical application. Here, in the Netherlands at least, I am not aware of any book on the particular possibilities of low fat diets and the use of vegetable oils in cooking including recipes for special occasions.

In respect to the planning of a fieldwork in the Netherlands, I am afraid that this will not be possible within short time. Discussions are going on but on a very very slow rate. I can do nothing to speed up activities at the moment. I expect rof. Dols will write you more details about the difficulties.

I heart, that you are planning to come to Europe this summer. Are you intending to stay a few days in the Netherlands also?

With my kindest regards and looking forward to meet you again,

Sincerely yours,

Louise M. Dalderup

P.S. My best greetings to Mario. He will still work at your laboratory, I guess?